December 04, 2008
Prince George

Consulate General of India
Canada
Subject:
Invitation to attend the Celebration of 40th Anniversary of Shastri Indo-Canadian Bi-national Institute 
Dear Sir,
         It is a great honor for us at University of Northern British Columbia (UNBC) to celebrate the 40th anniversary of Shastri Indo-Canadian Bi-national Institute. The institute has very enthusiastically accepted our proposal to support this event at UNBC. The president of UNBC, Dr. Charles Jago, is very kindly accepted to come and inaugurate the event. Please see the attached poster for details of the event.
         Keeping in mind the importance of this event and the role of your office in building the relations between India and Canada, we would like to invite you to attend this important event. It would be great honor for all of us to have you or your representative in the celebration of the 40th anniversary of the institute. Also, your visit to Prince George will be greatly appreciated by the Indian Community here. We look forward to hear from your office. 
Should you have any further questions regarding this event, please do not hesitate to contact us at 250-960-5548 or at e-mail csalex@unbc.ca 
Sincerely Yours
Dr Alex Aravind 
University of Northern British Columbia

Prince George, BC, Canada













